Sri Jeeyar Swamiji Sanctifies Columbia

n May 27, Sri Tridandi Chinna

Srimannarayana Ramanuja Jeeyar
Swami blessed Columbia, Mo., with
his holy presence. Dr. Murari Nagar
escorted the Swami through the vast
collection of Sanskrit texts at MU’s
Ellis Library.

After his visit, Sri Jeeyar Swamiji
wrote a gracious letter, dated June 16,
1997. Here is what he had to say about
his short stay in Columbia;

Mangalashasanams to Shri Morarji
and Smi. Sarla Deviji and to all our
Bhagawat Bandhus in Columbia, Mo.

When we were in your pretty town, we
enjoyed your programs and we greatly
appreciate the interest evinced in
knowing more about Vedic traditions.
Our visit to the Vedic Library made us
aware of the absorbing work you are
engaged in. The Luxmi Puja was also
most pleasing. We are most impressed
by the keen interest you have shown in

enhancing Vedic knowledge. Our very
best thoughts for success in all your
Adhyatmic endeavors.

Your first copy of Om Shanii is ready
to blossom forth and spread the fra-
grance of our spiritual and Vedic hep-
itage. Once again our best wishes for
its progress and success as a leading
publication benefiting all people
Yearning for learning about the Vedas.

Jai Srimannarayanal
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Wﬁat is Veda V:danta Mand=iram?

‘ x J e are a non-profit organization dedicated to increasing aware-
ness of Vedic culture and tradition by presenting ancient

wisdom in a way that’s relevant to our modern readers. If you have
enjoyed reading our publication, we request that you kindly make a
charitable contribution. With your help we can continue to enlighten
people around the world who, like you, still honor the culture and
Truth of ancient India. Please send your contribution - along with any
comuments, suggestions or story ideas - to our headquarters:

Veda Vedanta Mandiram
1405 St. Christopher St.
Columbia, Mo. 65203 USA

Or call us at 1 (573) 449-5871. We also have a new e-mail address:
Omshanti@showme.missouri.edu. Our homepage can be found at:
http://www.missouri.edu/~ellsiris. We hope to hear from you soon!

&

Happy 40th Birthday
to Columbia‘s

P Cultural 3
Association |
of India

born October 1987




